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1 October 2025

Mr Benjamin Alford
Director
Aerem Limited
Unit 1B, 163 Stoddard Road
Mount Roskill
Auckland 1042

Dear Benjamin

Following the Technical and Extension Assessment of your Chemical Testing Laboratory undertaken on 11
June 2025, I am pleased to confirm continuation of your accreditation subject to your continued
acceptance of the arrangements and conditions set out below.

1. Scope of Accreditation

This describes the work for which accreditation is awarded and is given in the Schedule to the
Certificate of Accreditation accompanying this letter. The schedule has been included in the
directory on the IANZ website at: www.ianz.govt.nz

2. Conditions of Accreditation

You are reminded of your previous commitment to meet the requirements for accreditation.

3. Next Assessment

Your next Surveillance Assessment has been provisionally scheduled for June 2026. You will be
contacted again nearer that date so arrangements for the assessment can be made.

Thank you for your continuing participation in our Accreditation Programme and we look forward to working
with your organisation again in the future. If I, or any of my team, can be of any further assistance to you,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Anne Hofstra
Senior Operations Manager – 17025 Sector Programmes


